
A proud provider 
by your side
Greta Snow, DO
 Physician

Welcome Dr. Snow!  

We are thrilled to welcome Dr. Greta Snow to our team, beginning 
August 2, 2021.  Her expertise includes chronic disease management, 
osteopathic manipulative treatment, acute care, women’s health, 
contraception management, pediatric care and population health with a 
focus on preventative care and wellness.

Board certified by the American Osteopathic Board of Family Medicine, 
Dr. Snow completed her family medicine residency at Suburban 
Community Hospital in Norristown, PA, where she received the Vickers 
Family Medicine Resident Award.  She completed her medical degree 
at the Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine.  A graduate of 
Wake Forest University she also received a graduate certificate in 
Public Health from Thomas Jefferson University's College of Population 
Health in Philadelphia.

Dr. Snow added, "In my free time I like to play and run with my five 
month old puppy (he's a golden doodle).  I enjoy spending as much 
time as I can outdoors, especially hiking and swimming/boating.  I like 
to bake and learn new recipes; family time spent in the kitchen and my 
mom's cooking was a focal point of my home growing up.  So I love 
creating meals and enjoying those meals with family and friends.  I am 
also very happy to be returning home to the Carolinas, and cannot wait 
to spend time with family in Charleston and explore the city!"

Dr. Snow joins our experienced health center team and looks forward 
to serving the Town of Mount Pleasant members.  
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